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Important Notice for the Students of BBA appearing in Backlog/ Mercy/ 
Repeat Exams scheduled from 18/6/21 

 

All the students of BBA who are appearing in the forthcoming Backlog/Mercy/Repeat exams 

scheduled from 18th of this month are directed to join the google classroom using classroom code 

mentioned below for effective information delivery. 

 

 

Classroom Code 

ihkrgar 

 

 

 

I/C Exams 

DOMS 

 

Dated 14/6/2021 


